
 

TOWN OF MAPLE CREEK  

TOWN BOARD QUORUM NOTICE 

TUESDAY, JULY 9, 2024 ROAD WORK MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Town Board may occur in the Town of 

Maple Creek on Tuesday July 9, 2024, at 8:00 a.m.  Members of the town board may be 

in attendance to review road work with Outagamie County.   

Posted Friday, July 5, 2024 

Amiee Stracy, Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 


